FFA Advisors,
 
Many of you have been having questions about completing the new American FFA Degree. Before you get too frustrated, take time to view the video at the following website found at the FFA website. It is very informative and will answer many of your questions. http://learn.theaet.com/default.aspx?ID=31278
 
If you still have problems after viewing the video, please contact myself or Carole Fay  (cfay1212@gmail.com)  and we will find you an answer. Roger Hanagriff (Roger@theaet.com) is also an excellent resource for answering questions related to the American Degree application.
 
Once your student has completed their application and Page 15 (Checklist of Minimum Qualifications) says MET on every line, secure all signatures, and send the application to the FFA Facilitator at the address found below. An agreement for the 2014 year must accompany the application to be complete.
 
American Degree application are due no later than Monday, March 16th at the Department of Education. If it is more convenient, I will plan to be at SLLC and you can give them to me.
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